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The 1950s__________________________ 
  
The chapter officers for 1949-50 were Roy Johnson, president; Clarence Lydic, vice-president, 
Dick Messick, secretary, Jerry Williams, reporter, Sam Openshaw, sentinel; and Mr. V.G 
LaTourette, sponsor. The yearbook described a busy year of involvement in the State Fair, 
participation in various livestock judging contests, and a big win at the Federation 
Parliamentary Practices Meeting at the North Side Federation. The year ended with the annual 
May “fishing trip.” 
 
In 1953, Bob Moore was elected State FFA President. 
 
The 1952 and 1953 yearbooks featured photos of FFA “Sweethearts,” as did subsequent 
yearbooks. A photo of Judy Combs, 1956 FFA Sweetheart, is below. 
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The 1954 yearbook featured a photo of State FFA President, B. Moore. 
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The photo of the FFA chapter for 1954 features none other than agriculture teacher, Mel 
Huber, who would eventually go on to become PHS principal, and the district’s superintendent. 
 

 
 


